
West Sussex County Council 
 

Proposed Executive Decision for 28 June 2022 
call-in deadline 5 p.m. on 7 July 2022 

 
The following proposed decision has been endorsed by the Cabinet Member and will 

come into effect at the end of the call-in period unless the call-in procedure is 
activated. 

 
Decision Title & Ref 
No: 

Review of On-Street Parking Charges 2022 - 2023 HT03 
(22/23) 

Cabinet Member 
responsible for 
decision 

Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport (Councillor 
Joy Dennis) 
 

Electoral Divisions All Divisions 
Key Decision Yes 
Purpose The on-street parking charges review for 2022/23 will 

include all West Sussex permits, parking bay 
suspensions and pay and display charges.  
  
A decision will be taken by the Cabinet Member for 
Highways and Transport with a view to implementing the 
changes in October 2022.  
  

Decision The Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport has: 
  
1.     Approved the changes to on-street parking charges, as 

set out in Appendix A (Option 1), for reasons of 
consistency, demand management and to cover 
operational running costs; and 

  
2.     Authorised the Director of Law and Assurance to take 

all necessary action to bring the proposed changes to 
on-street parking charges, as set out in Appendix A 
(Option 1), into effect from 1 October 2022. 

  
Interest and nature of 
interest declared 

None 

Service contact Miles Davy, Parking Manager - Tel: 033 022 26688 
Democratic Services 
contact 

Judith Shore Tel: 033 022 26052 

Background papers See report for details 
 


